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AM
To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I feel that Medicaidshould be expanded to help those that have lost jobs due to lay-offs. Many families 
need this help because there may be achild that has health issues where Medicaid would be the only 
way they can affoed the medications and see the doctors to Help keep the child healthy as much as they 
can.

Sincerely,

Wanda Austin

Gladys, VA 
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